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Holiday Greetings by the Rector of the Institute
On March 4, 2020, in connection with the International Women's Day, the rector of our TIIAME, Professor
Umurzakov Uktam Pardayevich's congratulatory greetings were delivered by Professor A.Yangiev. During
the greeting A.Yangiyev spoke about the changes taking place not only in our Institute, but also in the
Republic and in the world, as well as opportunities and conveniences for women.
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